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Claire Swanson

From: Chris de Nijs
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:34 PM
To: Claire Swanson
Subject: FW: Fish and Wildlife Commission

Hi Claire, 
Supervisor Swarthout has indicated below that she is happy to have Mr. Johnston remain on the Fish and Wildlife 
Commission as the District 3 representative. Does he need to be reappointed? 
 
 
Chris de Nijs 
Nevada County Agricultural Commissioner/Sealer 
County of Nevada 
950 Maidu Ave, Suite 170 
Nevada City, CA 95959 
(530) 470-2690 (Office) 
(530) 470-2939 (Fax) 
https://www.nevadacountyca.gov/982/Agricultural-Commissioner 

 
 
 
 

From: Lisa Swarthout <Lisa.Swarthout@nevadacountyca.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:31 PM 
To: Chris de Nijs <Chris.deNijs@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Fish and Wildlife Commission 
 
Hi Chris, 
I am happy to have Mr. Johnston remain on the committee.  I will send him an email to follow up. 
Thank you. 
Lisa Swarthout 
 

From: Chris de Nijs <Chris.deNijs@nevadacountyca.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 10:58 AM 
To: Lisa Swarthout <Lisa.Swarthout@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Fish and Wildlife Commission 
 
Supervisor Swarthout, 
Please let me know if you have questions regarding Mr. Johnston or the Fish and Wildlife Commission. The Fish and 
Wildlife Commission membership is set up so that each Board of Supervisor selects one member to represent their 
respective district (there is no requirement that the member lives in the district they are representing, but should live in 
the county).  
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I will be going on vacation starting tomorrow, but am happy to discuss more when I get back next week. Thank you! 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Chris de Nijs 
Nevada County Agricultural Commissioner/Sealer 
County of Nevada 
950 Maidu Ave, Suite 170 
Nevada City, CA 95959 
(530) 470-2690 (Office) 
(530) 470-2939 (Fax) 
https://www.nevadacountyca.gov/982/Agricultural-Commissioner 

 
 
 
 

From: James Johnston   
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 10:00 AM 
To: Lisa Swarthout <Lisa.Swarthout@nevadacountyca.gov>; Chris de Nijs <Chris.deNijs@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: Fish and Wildlife Commission 
 
CAUTION: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't recognize the sender, 
consider deleting. 
 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you have more 
questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet. 
 
Ms, Swarthout:  
 
I currently serve on the Nevada County F and W Commission.  I would like to continue serving, representing the folks of 
your district.  Please let me know if it is your intention to allow me to continue. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jim Johnston 




